

I. Обрати правильний варіант відповіді

Taking exams will be one of the most stressful times of your life, especially when you have your parents and your teachers telling you all the time how important exams are. You will probably be under even more pressure if you have an older brother or sister who has already done well in their exams and your parents expect you to do so too. But don't worry, because it's natural to feel stressed before taking an exam. In fact, research has shown that a little stress in your life can motivate and energise you. However, when the level of stress is too high, it can cause health problems.

When preparing for exams, there are many things you can do to lower your level of stress. First of all, you should not leave revision to the last minute. When you give yourself plenty of time to revise, you will be more confident and less stressed out, since you know that you have prepared well. If you don't understand something, getting stressed out will not help. Talk to your teacher or your classmates and ask them to help you out. Now, if you find that you cannot concentrate when you are studying, it is probably because you are too tired; take a short break as this will refresh you. Other things you should make sure you do when preparing for your exams are eat healthily and exercise regularly. Eating the right kind of food will give your brain the nutrients it needs. Exercising regularly will give you more energy, clear your mind and make you feel less stressed. Most importantly, give yourself some time for fun and relaxation, otherwise you will be too tired to study.

On the day of the exam, there is no point in worrying any longer over whether you have studied hard enough. You should, therefore, try to remain calm and do your best. If you do not do well, it is not the end of the world, and remember, there is no shame in retaking an exam you have failed.

1. What makes students feel even more stressed out about taking exams?
 - A. teachers always telling their parents how important exams are
 - B. having a brother or a sister who is taking the same exam
 - C. pressure from their parents to do even better than their brother or sister
 - D. their parents' high expectations
2. What have scientists learnt about stress?
 - A. Even a little stress can be harmful to your health.
 - B. A lot of stress makes a person more energetic.
 - C. A little stress can have a positive effect on a person.
 - D. All unhealthy people have lots of stress.
3. What is one way to avoid feeling stressed out about taking an exam?
 - A. by revising for an exam up to the last minute
 - B. by starting your revision long before your exams
 - C. by doing plenty of revision exercises
 - D. by becoming more confident
4. What should you do if you can't concentrate?
 - A. Relax for a few minutes.
 - B. Eat some healthy food.
 - C. Get some exercise.
 - D. Go to sleep as you will awake refreshed.
5. What does the writer believe?
 - A. Failing an exam is not as embarrassing as retaking an exam.
 - B. There is no point in taking an exam if you haven't studied for it
 - C. Life goes on even if you do badly in an exam.
 - D. Being calm will not help very much.

II Обрати правильний варіант

Many people say they would be (1). . in learning a new language, but they lack the talent. These people were probably discouraged by a bad experience in school. In fact, most people are able to learn foreign languages if they work hard and are dedicated to their goal. it doesn't take special (2) to be an efficient language learner, just an efficient method. Some people (3) evening classes in language schools . while others prefer to take an online course. With hard work, you can (4) progress and achieve fluency in communication, which is the aim of learning to speak a foreign language. And don't forget that learning a foreign language helps you (5) your horizons.

1. A. fond B. curious C. interested D. interesting

- | | | | |
|--------------|-----------|---------------|------------|
| 2. A. tips | B. skills | C. activities | D. lessons |
| 3. A. attend | B. do | C. study | D. pass |
| 4. A. do | B. make | C. take | D. set |
| 5. A. open | B. revise | C. develop | D. broaden |

III Обрати правильний варіант

When school finishes for the summer, most students like to go to places (6) they can have fun. But not everyone has the same idea of 'fun'. There are teenagers who prefer going to special camps where they can learn survival skills. These camps, which can be found all over the world, usually accept teenagers aged between 16 and 18 and are often located near big cities.

At one such camp, teenagers spend (7) days taking part in extreme sports, like rock climbing, and developing skills that will keep them alive if they find (8) in danger. The campers are divided into groups and each group votes for a leader who will be in charge. The leader has to wake everyone up at six o'clock every morning. (9) excursions to mountains, lakes and other places, where the campers learn to survive under difficult conditions, protecting not only themselves but also (10). Towards the end of the camping period, there are events and competitions during which the groups can practice what have learnt.

- 1 A. which B. who C. where D. that
- 2 A. more B. their C. all D. the
3. A. them B. one C. out D. themselves
- 4 A. There is B. They're on C. There are D. There's some
- 5 A each other B. each one C. another D. the other